[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]On October 1st, 2023, the "Swachanjali" cleanliness drive, organized by Aarambh MGMIHS, and the NSS unit of MGMSBS, took place at the Heartfulness Yoga and Meditation Centre, Panvel. The success of the drive highlighted the power of unity and collective action, leaving a lasting impact on the serenity and cleanliness of the centre.

